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Dear Laura:

Margaret Hartley and I agree that one of the high points of our 
1977 Thanksgiving weekend was having an opportunity to talk with 
you and the Wilders. I’m still annoyed with myself for not bringing 
my camera to record the rare and happy occasion. Perhaps we all 
felt somewhat inhibited about photographing one of the most gifted 
photographers of our time. But you may be sure that I won’t miss 
the next opportunity.

The enclosed copy of SOUTHWEST Review is to reacquaint you with the 
magazine that in I960 carried your lovely "Spring Flow at Cerralvo." 
Presumptuous of us to ask, probably, but would you by chance have 
something you might consider sending us f <r a future cover picture?
S, would be very exciting to have something of yours again. With 
all of your commitments, however, you may not wish to do this, and 
if so we will surely understand.

In any case, it was a joy Meeting you and we’ll look forward to 
seeing you again—-and to seeing your next book. Margaret asks me to 
send you and her beloved Santa Fe her warm greetings.

All best wishes,

Charlotte T. Whaley 
Managing Editor

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501


